Inclusion of   partners/concessionaires eligible for Centennial Fund

“Notwithstanding provisions of Directors Order 21 and NPS Management Policies, concessioners operating under contracts in the parks may participate in Centennial projects:  (a) in partnership with national and local non-profit organizations under written agreements executed with the National Park Service; (b) where such participation does not exceed $25,000 per annum; or (c) where the cash and in-kind support benefits most or all of the entire park system, and not just units in which the involved concessioner operates.”

